We gratefully acknowledge “the labor of love” of two people making this July issue of GM-English possible:

· Dr. George G. Robinson’s liaison with contributors and 

· Dr. Georgia Grimes Shaw’s help with stylistic editing. 

Please be in prayers for the preparation to launch GM-Korean in the near future.
